



Dear Professor Merton.

On behalf of everyone at Dimensional in the UK and Europe, our sincere thanks for your recent visit, and the many insights you shared with us and our valued clients.

Feedback from the week across all the events, interviews and clients has been universally positive, and we know that your efforts in working with Dimensional in our part of the world have made an extremely positive and lasting contribution to our business.

Adding to a wonderful week was the opportunity to share with you the news that our conference facility in London is now named the Robert Merton Forum. This is a fitting recognition of your many visits here, and the impact you have made on Dimensional and its clients in this important region. We thought you might enjoy and appreciate the enclosed small keepsake of the day, and hope it brings you many happy memories of your time here.

With best regards and sincere thanks,

Everyone at Dimensional EMEA June 3, 2019

Martyn Chappell Head of UK Wealth Management & Vice President Tim Brown
Head of UK
Institutional and EMEA
Consultant Relations &
Vice President

David Jones Head of UK and Ireland Advisor Group & Vice President John Romiza
Co-CEO Dimensional
EMEA & Vice President

David Swanwick
Head of Client Services
EMEA & Vice President

John Surridge Vice President, Executive